
 
 

 
 

Brisbane, Australia  
Tuesday 15 to Sunday 20 October 2019 

 
The Queensland Miniature Race Car Club Inc (QMRCC) together with the Tethered Race Car 
Association of Australia (TRCAA) and Sydney Society of Model Engineers Inc (SSME) is pleased to 
announce the dates of the 2019 World Championships for tether cars to be held in Brisbane.  
 
Venue 
The Queensland Miniature Race Car Club’s tether car track is located 10 km east of Brisbane’s 
CBD in Minnippi Parklands, Tingalpa QLD 4173 (off Stanton Road West).   

Two world records (Class III and Class IV) are currently held on this super-fast track!  
 
Registration 
Entry forms will be uploaded to www.speedmodelcar.com in due course.  

To receive regular updates and news, please send a request to the race organising committee via 
the contact details below.  

 
We are looking forward to seeing many participants from around the world competing on this 
great track. 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Scott Clydesdale 

QMRCC Race Committee Member 
scott.clydesdale@gordonbrothers.com.au 
+61 407 061 927 


